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The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting on Tuesday, April 2nd, 1996 at 2:00 P.M. in the Council
Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Herm Martens presided.
Councillors present were: Art Friesen, Arthur Dueck, Kerry
Eidse, Louis Palud, Ralph Groening.

The purpose of this meeting was to review and discuss the 1996
Budget for the R. M. of Morris.

At the start of the meeting, Council was advised that a
Caterpillar Challenger 65 Tractor was out on demonstration in
the Municipality. Mr. Gil St. Hilaire, of Powell Equipment,
asked if Council would be interested in renting the machine

at $65.00 per hour for a minimum of 50 hours. Council felt that
our use of the machine at this time could be very limited and
that the machine be returned to Powell Equipment.

Following this, Council reviewed with the Secretary-Treasurer,
the proposed 1996 Municipal budget on a line by line basis.
Following several questions on the budget and issues of the
division of expenditures, the consensus of many Council members
was that the budget required further adjustments and should

be again reviewed by Council once these division of expenditures
adjustments have been reconsidered by the Finance Committee

and another proposal is ready for consideration.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 P.M.





